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    Dear Mr. Valentin Magerkin, 

 
 
on behalf of the MED2018 Organizing Committee, it gives me a great pleasure to invite you to 
participate in the The 26th Mediterranean Conference on Control and Automation that will take place 
in Hotel Kolovare  in Zadar, Croatia, June 19 - 22, 2018.  
 

Your paper submitted to the MED2018 has been accepted for oral presentation at the conference. As 
indicated in the notification letter sent to you about your paper’s acceptance, at least one author of your 
paper must attend the conference to present your paper. We hope that you will participate in this scientific 
meeting and help to make it a memorable event. 

Acceptance of your paper for presentation does not, in any way, financially oblige either MED2018 or 
MCA or IEEE CSS or IEEE RAS for the expenses incurred by you to travel and attend the conference.  

 

If you need a visa, please apply for it well in advance. 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation. I look forward to seeing you in Zadar. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Prof. Stjepan Bogdan 
 
General Co-Chair, MED2018 
Faculty of Electrical Engineering and Computing 
University of Zagreb, Unska 3, 10000 Zagreb, Croatia 
+385 1 6129 644 
stjepan.bogdan@fer.hr 
 
 
 
 

   


